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as if they were written yesterday? Shakespearean is a
rich, brilliant and superbly drawn portrait of an
extraordinary artist, one of the greatest writers who
ever lived. Through an enthralling narrative, ranging
widely in time and space, McCrum seeks to understand
Shakespeare within his historical context while also
exploring the secrets of literary inspiration, and
examining the nature of creativity itself. Witty and
insightful, he makes a passionate and deeply personal
case that Shakespeare’s words and ideas are not just
enduring in their relevance – they are nothing less than
the eternal key to our shared humanity.
The Weather of Words Mark Strand 2001-11-01 The Pulitzer
Prize-winning poet discusses art and the nature of
poetry, the link between photography and words, the
eternal nature of the lyric, four American perspectives
on Mount Parnassus, and much more in this insightful
collection of essays. Reprint.
The Craft of Poetry Lucy Newlyn 2021-03-02 A wonderfully
accessible handbook to the art of writing and reading

Shakespearean Robert McCrum 2021-09-07 "A remarkable
book that takes us to the heart of Shakespeare's art and
influence."—James Shapiro When Robert McCrum began his
recovery from a life-changing stroke, he discovered that
the only words that made sense to him were snatches of
Shakespeare. Unable to travel or move as he used to, the
First Folio became his "book of life"—an endless source
of inspiration through which he could embark on
"journeys of the mind" and see a reflection of our own
disrupted times. An acclaimed writer and journalist,
McCrum has spent the last twenty-five years immersed in
Shakespeare's work, on stage and on the page. During
this prolonged exploration, Shakespeare’s poetry and
plays, so vivid and contemporary, have become his guide
and consolation. In Shakespearean he asks: why is it
that we always return to Shakespeare, particularly in
times of acute crisis and dislocation? What is the key
to his hold on our imagination? And why do the collected
works of an Elizabethan writer continue to speak to us
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poetry--itself written entirely in verse How does poetry
work? What should readers notice and look out for? Poet
Lucy Newlyn demystifies the principles of the form,
effortlessly illustrating key approaches and terms--all
through her own original verse. Each poem exemplifies an
aspect of poetic craft--but read together they suggest
how poetry can evoke a whole community and its way of
life in myriad ways. In a series of beautiful
meditations, Newlyn guides the reader through key
aspects of poetry, from sonnets and haiku to volta and
synecdoche. Avoiding glosses and notes, her poems are
allowed to speak for themselves, and show that there are
no limits to what poetry can communicate. Newlyn's
timeless verse will appeal to lovers of poetry as well
as to practitioners, teachers, and students of all ages.
Onomatopoeia You'd play here all day if you had your
way-- near the stepping-stones, in the clearest of rockpools, where water slaps and slips; where minnows dart,
and a baby trout flop-flips.
How a Poem Moves Adam Sol 2019-03-12 A collection of
playfully elucidating essays to help reluctant poetry
readers become well-versed in verse Developed from Adam
Sol’s popular blog, How a Poem Moves is a collection of
35 short essays that walks readers through an array of
contemporary poems. Sol is a dynamic teacher, and in
these essays, he has captured the humor and engaging
intelligence for which he is known in the classroom.
With a breezy style, Sol delivers essays that are
perfect for a quick read or to be grouped together as a
curriculum. Though How a Poem Moves is not a textbook,
it demonstrates poetry’s range and pleasures through
encounters with individual poems that span traditions,
techniques, and ambitions. This illuminating book is for
readers who are afraid they “don’t get” poetry but who
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believe that, with a welcoming guide, they might conquer
their fear and cultivate a new appreciation.
Vintage Book of Contemporary American Poetry J. D.
McClatchy 2003-04-01 A comprehensive collection of poems
by America's greatest contemporary poets features works
by such authors as Robert Lowell, Elizabeth Bishop, and
Rita Dove.
Man and Camel Mark Strand 2008-03-25 A new collection of
poetry celebrates the transience, oddities, and lasting
beauty of life and its mysteries.
100 Poets John Carey 2021-09-14 A wonderfully readable
anthology of our greatest poetry, chosen by the author
of A Little History of Poetry A poem seems a fragile
thing. Change a word and it is broken. But poems outlive
empires and survive the devastation of conquests.
Celebrated author John Carey here presents a uniquely
valuable anthology of verse based on a simple principle:
select the one-hundred greatest poets from across the
centuries, and then choose their finest poems. Ranging
from Homer and Sappho to Donne and Milton, Plath and
Angelou, this is a delightful and accessible
introduction to the very best that poetry can offer.
Familiar favorites are nestled alongside marvelous new
discoveries—all woven together with Carey’s expert
commentary. Particular attention is given to the works
of female poets, like Christina Rossetti and Charlotte
Mew. This is a personal guide to the poetry that shines
brightest through the ages. Within its pages, readers
will find treasured poems that remain with you for life.
Six Poets Alan Bennett 2015-01-01 The inimitable Alan
Bennett selects and comments upon six favorite poets and
the pleasures of their works In this candid, thoroughly
engaging book, Alan Bennett creates a unique anthology
of works by six well-loved poets. Freely admitting his
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own youthful bafflement with poetry, Bennett reassures
us that the poets and poems in this volume are not only
accessible but also highly enjoyable. He then proceeds
to prove irresistibly that this is so. Bennett selects
more than seventy poems by Thomas Hardy, A. E. Housman,
John Betjeman, W. H. Auden, Louis MacNeice, and Philip
Larkin. He peppers his discussion of these writers and
their verse with anecdotes, shrewd appraisal, and
telling biographical detail: Hardy lyrically recalls his
first wife, Emma, in his poetry, although he treated her
shabbily in real life. The fabled Auden was a formidable
and off-putting figure at the lectern. Larkin, hoping to
subvert snooping biographers, ordered personal papers
shredded upon his death. Simultaneously profound and
entertaining, Bennett's book is a paean to poetry and
its creators, made all the more enjoyable for being told
in his own particular voice. its creators, made all the
more enjoyable for being told in his own particular
voice.
Collected Poems Mark Strand 2014 "A collection of all of
the poet Mark Strand's previously published poems"-Search Party William Matthews 2005-04-05 From the prizewinning poet: “A stunning volume . . . A master of the
understatement, Matthews is wryly philosophical and
self-deprecating.” —Booklist When William Matthews died,
the day after his fifty-fifth birthday, America lost one
of its most important poets, one whose humor and wit
were balanced by deep emotion, whose off-the-cuff
inventiveness belied the acuity of his verse. Drawing
from his eleven collections and including twenty-three
previously unpublished poems, Search Party is the
essential compilation of this beloved poet's work.
Edited by his son, Sebastian Matthews, and William
Matthews's friend and fellow poet Stanley Plumly (who
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also introduces the book), Search Party is an excellent
introduction to the poet and his glistening riffs on
twentieth-century topics from basketball to food to
jazz.
Poetic Meter and Poetic Form Paul Fussell 1979-01-01
Excerpts from distinctive poems illustrate the author's
appreciation of the metrical and formal aspects of
poetry
The Poets Laureate Anthology Elizabeth Schmidt 2010 This
collection features work from each of the United States'
43 poets laureate since the post was established in
1937, with introductions and historical and literary
context for each and including William Carlos Williams,
Elizabeth Bishop and Rita Dove.
New Selected Poems Mark Strand 2007 Presents a
compilation of poetry spanning the poet's career, with
selections from "Sleeping with One Eye Open," "The
Continuous Life," the Pulitzer Prize-winning "Blizzard
of One," and his most recent collection, "Man and
Camel."
On Killing Dave Grossman 2014-04-01 A controversial
psychological examination of how soldiers’ willingness
to kill has been encouraged and exploited to the
detriment of contemporary civilian society. Psychologist
and US Army Ranger Dave Grossman writes that the vast
majority of soldiers are loath to pull the trigger in
battle. Unfortunately, modern armies, using Pavlovian
and operant conditioning, have developed sophisticated
ways of overcoming this instinctive aversion. The mental
cost for members of the military, as witnessed by the
increase in post-traumatic stress, is devastating. The
sociological cost for the rest of us is even worse:
Contemporary civilian society, particularly the media,
replicates the army’s conditioning techniques and,
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Grossman argues, is responsible for the rising rate of
murder and violence, especially among the young. Drawing
from interviews, personal accounts, and academic
studies, On Killing is an important look at the
techniques the military uses to overcome the powerful
reluctance to kill, of how killing affects the soldier,
and of the societal implications of escalating violence.
Strong Is Your Hold Galway Kinnell 2008-04-09 In this
acclaimed poetry volume, the Pulitzer and National Book
Award–winner explores lifelong love and the invisible
boundary between life and death. Over his long and
prolific career, Galway Kinnell established himself as
one of America’s greatest and most popular poets. In
2006, after a decade-long pause in creative output, he
delivered what would become one of his last and most
celebrated collections, Strong Is Your Hold. The book’s
title derives from Walt Whitman’s “Last Invocation”:
“Strong is your hold O mortal flesh, / Strong is your
hold O love.” In this collection, Kinnell gives us poems
of intermingling with the natural world, love poems and
evocations of sexuality, poems about his father, his
children, poet friends, poet heroes, and mythic figures.
Included also is “When the Towers Fell,” his stunning
requiem for those who died in the World Trade Center on
9/11. This eBook edition of Strong Is Your Hold does not
include a CD or audio download.
The Making of a Sonnet Edward Hirsch 2009 An
enlightening, celebratory anthology of the most classic
and enduring of forms edited by two major poets.
The Imaginary Poets Alan Michael Parker 2005 "The
challenge: Translate a poem into English, offer a
biography of the poet, and then write a short essay in
which the poem, the poet, and the corpus are considered-and make all of it up, without once indicating you have
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done so"--P. [4] of cover.
The Weather of Words Mark Strand 2000 The Pulitzer
Prizewinning poet discusses art and the nature of
poetry, the link between photography and words, the
eternal nature of the lyric, four American perspectives
on Mount Parnassus, and much more in this insightful
collection of essays.
Hopper Mark Strand 2011-11-29 Now in rich color, thirty
of American painter Edward Hopper’s masterpieces with
critiques from acclaimed poet Mark Strand. Strand deftly
illuminates the work of the frequently misunderstood
American painter, whose enigmatic paintings—of gas
stations, storefronts, cafeterias, and hotel
rooms—number among the most powerful of our time. In
brief but wonderfully compelling comments accompanying
each painting, the elegant expressiveness of Strand’s
language is put to the service of Hopper’s visual world.
The result is a singularly illuminating presentation of
the work of one of America’s best-known artists. Strand
shows us how the formal elements of the
paintings—geometrical shapes pointing beyond the canvas,
light from unseen sources—locate the viewer, as he says,
“in a virtual space where the influence and availability
of feeling predominate.” An unforgettable combination of
prose and painting in their highest forms, this book is
a must for poetry and art lovers alike.
Myself Painting Clarence Major 2008-10-01 In Myself
Painting Clarence Major seeks to re-create for readers
the inexpressible feeling that comes from creating art,
with poems that speak not of painting itself but of its
underlying process. Major incorporates the techniques of
painting—particularly that of Post-Expressionism—into
his verse, describing scenery with an artist’s eye and
using form and color to evoke striking images: “Desire,
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artichoke green . . . leaves all radiant, / creating the
thickness of blue shadows.” A master of highly
structured free verse, Major also paints sounds,
enthralling the reader in a realm of private symbols and
dream visions. Using dynamic, surreal images, this
original collection invites readers into the poet’s own
fascinating world.
Darker Trina M. Lee 2013-03-09 Alexa's fighting a losing
battle with the darkness growing inside her. But there's
no time to feel sorry for herself. She must find a way
to stop Lilah, the demon queen hell bent on making Alexa
surrender her blood to break a centuries old curse. With
her power bound, Lilah is ready to play dirty. Even if
it means killing Alexa's wolves, one by one. It's not
easy to stay a step ahead of the demon, especially with
the FPA on her case. The government op is to blame for
the disappearance of Kale Sinclair. When she looks into
his whereabouts, the discovery of some shady secrets
paints the FPA in a whole new light. Conflict between
Arys and Alexa grows hot when Arys wants to ally with
Shya, a demon with his own sinister agenda. But Alexa
can only deal with one demon at a time. Nothing else
matters when Lilah targets someone close to her. Alexa
will do anything to make it right, even walking straight
into the demon's clutches. This gritty urban fantasy
series is a walk to the dark and wild side. It features
ass kicking action, magic, and a reverse harem twist.
Transfigurations Jay Wright 2000 Few poets have as much
to tell us about the intricate relationship between the
African American past and present as Jay Wright. His
poems weave a rich fabric of personal history using
diverse materials drawn from African, Native American,
and European sources. Scholarly, historical, intuitive,
and emotional, his work explores territories in which
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rituals of psychological and spiritual individuation
find a new synthesis in the construction of cultural
values. Never an ideologue but always a poet of vision,
he shows us a way to rejoice and strengthen ourselves in
our common humanity. Here, together for the first time,
are Wright's previously published collections -- The
Homecoming Singer (1971), Soothsayers and Omens (1976),
Explications/Interpretations (1984), Dimensions of
History (1976), The Double Invention of Komo (1980),
Elaine's Book (1988), and Boleros (1991) -- along with
the new poems of Transformations (1997). By presenting
Wright's work as a whole, this collection reveals the
powerful consistency of his theme -- a spiritual or
intellectual quest for personal development -- as each
book builds solidly upon the previous one. Wright
examines history from a multicultural perspective,
attempting to conquer a sense of exclusion -- from
society and his own cultural identity -- and find solace
and accord by linking American society to African
traditions. He believes that a poem must articulate the
vital rhythms of the culture it depicts and is dedicated
to a pursuit of poetic forms that embody the cadence of
African American culture. In "The Albuquerque
Graveyard", he offers a poignant elegy to victims of
slavery's Middle Passage and also reveals the purpose of
his poetry.to the Black limbo, an unwritten history of
our own tensions. The dead lie here in a hierarchy of
small defeats. Defying characterization, Wright has
experimented with voices, languages, cultures, and forms
not normally associated with African American
literature. He is well schooled in the cultures of West
Africa, Europe, and the Americas, and -- true to his New
Mexican birth -- he is a powerful synthesizer of human
experience. Transfigurations reveals Wright to be a man
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of profound knowledge and a poet of exalted verbal
intensity.
The Tulip-Flame Chloe Honum 2014 "Winner of the 2013
Cleveland State University Poetry Center First Book
Prize, selected and with a foreword by Tracy K. Smith"-Cover.
New Collected Poems Eavan Boland 2012-07-27 Eavan
Boland's first Collected Poems confirmed her place at
the forefront of modern Irish poetry. New Collected
Poems brings the record of her achievement up to date,
adding The Lost Land (1998) and Code (2001) and
reproducing all her earlier collections in their
entirety, together with two key poems from 23 Poems
(1962) and an excerpt from her unpublished 1971 play
'Femininity and Freedom'. Following the chronology of
publication, the reader experiences the development of a
poet writing in a space she has cleared by critical
engagement and experiment with form, theme and language.
The Planet of Lost Things Mark Strand 1982 Luke meets a
Missing Person and an Unknown Soldier on the planet
where lost things are found.
Selected Poems Mark Strand 1990 In this compilation of
older and newer poems, Strand demonstrates his mastery
of cadence and narrative style.
Blizzard of One Mark Strand 2005
The Making of a Poem Mark Strand 2001 Provides a
detailed explanation of the different forms of poetry-sonnet, ballad, villanelle, sestina, etc.--and explains
their origin, traces their history, and provides
examples for each form. Reprint.
Dark Harbor Mark Strand 1994 A collection of
interconnected poems reflects a wide range of moods and
changes of tone
The Monument Mark Strand 1991
the-making-of-a-poem-mark-strand

Almost Invisible Mark Strand 2013 A latest collection by
the U.S. Poet Laureate and Pulitzer Prize-winning author
of Blizzard of One is comprised of whimsical, prosestyle dramas that explore the receding vista of life
while posing eloquent, riddle-like conundrums about the
human condition.
The Story of Our Lives Mark Strand 1973 Reveals the
poet's impressions of human destinies and his thoughts
on life's meaning
The Continuous Life Mark Strand 1990
The Story of Our Lives Mark Strand 2002 Mark Strand is
the author of nine books of poems, including Blizzard of
One, winner of the 1998 Pulitzer Prize. He was the Poet
Laureate of the United States in 1990, and currently
teaches at the Committee on Social Thought at the
University of Chicago. He lives in Chicago.
Looking for Poetry Carlos Drummond de Andrade 2002
Carlos Drummond de Andrade, one of the most revered
Brazilian poets of the twentieth century, was born in
1902 in a small mining town; he died in Rio de Janeiro
in 1987. His poems are, for the most part, bittersweet
evocations of a small-town childhood, or, more
emblematically, remorseful accounts of a lost world or
simply discreet and sometimes ironic views of the way
things are. Songs from the Quechua are translated from
Spanish version of the folk poetry of the Quechua
Indians of South America, collected and transcribed in
the nineteenth century by priests and, more recently, by
anthropologists. They convey a degree of tenderness that
is unusual in any poetry. Rafael Alberti was born in
1902 in Spain and was in exile in Argentina during the
Spanish Civil War. He died in 1999. These fifty poems
provide an ample introduction to one of the twentieth
century's great poets. -- From publisher's description.
6/7

Downloaded from magichugs.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

seminal critical achievement.
The Norton Anthology of Poetry Ferguson, Margaret
2004-12-07 The Fifth Edition retains the flexibility and
breadth of selection that has defined this classic
anthology, while improved and expanded editorial
apparatus make it an even more useful teaching tool.
The Secret Gospel of Mark Spencer Reece 2021-03-16 An
exquisite memoir of a life saved by poetry. The Secret
Gospel of Mark is a powerful dynamo of a story that
delicately weaves the author's experiences with an
appreciation for seven great literary touchstones:
Elizabeth Bishop, Sylvia Plath, Emily Dickinson, James
Merrill, Mark Strand, George Herbert, and Gerard Manley
Hopkins. In speaking to the beauty these poets' works
inspire in him, Reece finds the beauty of his own life's
journey, a path that runs from coming of age as a gay
teenager in the 1980s, Yale, alcoholism, a long stint as
a Brooks Brothers salesman, Harvard Divinity School, and
leads finally to hard-won success as a poet,
reconciliation with his family, and the fulfillment of
finding his life's work as an Episcopal priest. Reece's
writing approaches the truth and beauty of the writers
who have influenced him; elliptical and direct, always
beautifully rendered.
Reasons for Moving ; Darker ; and The Sargentville
Notebook Mark Strand 1992 "These three titles were
originally published separately: Reasons for moving and
Darker, Atheneum; and The Sargentville notebook, Burning
Desk"--T.p. verso.

100 Great Poems of the Twentieth Century Mark Strand
2005 Collects poems from one hundred poets from the past
century, including pieces from W.H. Auden, Federico
Garcâia Lorca, and Maria Rilke.
American Originality Louise Glück 2017-03-14 A luminous
collection of essays from one of our most original and
influential poets Five decades after her debut poetry
collection, Firstborn, Louise Glück is a towering figure
in American letters. Written with the same probing,
analytic control that has long distinguished her poetry,
American Originality is Glück’s second book of
essays—her first, Proofs and Theories, won the 1993
PEN/Martha Albrand Award for First Nonfiction. Glück’s
moving and disabusing lyricism is on full display in
this decisive new collection. From its opening pages,
American Originality forces readers to consider
contemporary poetry and its demigods in radical,
unconsoling, and ultimately very productive ways.
Determined to wrest ample, often contradictory meaning
from our current literary discourse, Glück comprehends
and destabilizes notions of “narcissism” and “genius”
that are unique to the American literary climate. This
includes erudite analyses of the poets who have
interested her throughout her own career, such as Rilke,
Pinsky, Chiasson, and Dobyns, and introductions to the
first books of poets like Dana Levin, Peter Streckfus,
Spencer Reece, and Richard Siken. Forceful, revealing,
challenging, and instructive, American Originality is a
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